
January 29, 2024 
. 
Dear Residents,

Re: 2024 Foundation Dues

Just a few quick reminders regarding your 2024 Foundation Dues. 
1. The mailing address for the 2024 Foundation Dues:

River Wilderness of Bradenton Foundation 
c/o Advanced Management of Southwest FL (AMI) 
P O Box 669401 
Miami, FL 33166-9432

1. If
you
have
not
received
your
invoice
in
the
mail,
please
contact

the Foundation at hoasec@rwhoa.org Please provide the

following information in your email:

 

mailto:llmurphy3341@gmail.com


Name of residents at this address 
Full mailing address 
Email address and phone number

1. Once
you
receive
your
invoice,
you
can
mail
a
physical
check

to the mailing address above (Miami address) or send a check

via your bank if you have that capability. Next year we will have

access to a portal with AMI.

1. We
look
forward
to
an
exciting
year
in
River
Wilderness
and
we

thank you all for your prompt payments, as they fund all the

improvements and help keep the lights on!

Regards, 
The River Wilderness of Bradenton Foundation, Inc.
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